
Tarrytown Uses Recycled Paper 

              
 
 

VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN 
ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD – REGULAR MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 20, 2017 
VILLAGE HALL – 8:00 P.M. 

 
 

CONTINUED 
 

1. 23 Independence Street  ARB approval to change front doors to garage. 
(Zara Residence) 
ADJOURNED 

 

NEW 

 

2. 22 Glenwolde Park  ARB approval for a second story addition.  (Pending  
(Cerqueira Residence)  Planning Board and Zoning Board Approvals) 
ADJOURNED 

 

3. 27 Heritage Hill Road  ARB approval to install solar panels on the roof.  
(Reich Residence)   

 

4. 24 Stephen Drive   ARB approval to install a 6 foot high vinyl privacy fence in 
(Breitman Residence)  the front yard. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


